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September 22, 2023

Unscheduled Fire Drill

Dear Archway Scottsdale Community,

| write to inform you that the Archway Scottsdale fire alarm was activated today during a routine
maintenance procedure. Students and staff followed all established procedures for evacuating the building
in a quick, smooth, and orderly manner. The purpose of this communication is to confirm that all students
are safe and accounted for, that our building is secure, and that our safety protocols are effective. | am
sending this information to you now so that you can use it as you communicate with your students about
safety procedures this afternoon. Thank you for your partnership in keeping our students safe.

Anthony Sciubba, Ph.D.

Headmaster, Archway Classical Academy, Scottsdale

Sincerely,

f

Great Hearts Academies would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Great Hearts Academies directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our
SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students
and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.



